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UBRA-KAR/CIR/026/2023- 26 Date: 24..12.2024.

To_all members of our unit.

Dear Comrades,

SUB: New Year 2025 Greetings !l!

We hope this letter finds you enjoying retirement and pursuing your passions. We all
have passed yet another memorable and successful year 2024, during which we
have met with success with regard to the following long pending demands:

1) Enhancement in Family Pension.
2) Payment of Ex gratia

3) Single IBA Health Insurance policy for working staff & retirees with reduced
premium.

This significant milestone marks the beginning of a new chapter in your life, filled
with relaxation, leisure, and well-deserved enjoyment. Your dedication, hard work
and commitment to excellence have left an indelible mark on our organization.
Your contributions will always be cherished and remembered.

As we bid adieu to 2024 and welcome the New Year 2025, we sincerely pray for the
best of health, peace and prosperity of all our members and their families in the
years ahead. Warmest wishes to you and your loved ones as we welcome the New
Year, 2025.

May this year bring you continued joy, good health, and cherished moments with
family and friends. Please know that you remain an important part of our
Organisation. We would love to stay connected and hear about your adventures.



As you embark on this new journey, may your life be a time of rejuvenation,
exploration and joy, surrounded by loved ones. As we move forward welcoming the
New Year 2025 expecting to be a glorious one, let us continue to unitedly strive to
achieve the following important unresolved demands:

1) Updation of Pension

2) Consultative status to Major Retirees Organisations to directly discuss our issues
with IBA .

In order to enable the organisation to pursue various issues and demands from time
to time and to strengthen the hands of our All India Bodies, in line with the decision
of the General Body may we request you to ensure payment of annual subscription
of Rs 500/- for 2025.

With best wishes and warm greetings to you and your family members for a

MERRY X MAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR,

B. Lakshminarayana, Hon. Secretary.

B.Lakshminarayana,

No.1317, 5'" floor, 11th main,

5th A Cross Srinivasanagar Il Phase,

B.S.K. lll Stage,

BANGALORE - 560 050.

Mob: 9845443998; Email:balanab56@gmail.com
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